
Weekend works
Banyo station  

What?

Queensland Rail will undertake weekend works for the Banyo station accessibility 
upgrade during a scheduled weekend track closure.

Works include finishing works throughout the precinct including platform surface 
sealing and cleaning, roofing activities, electrical works and minor repairs.

Due to the nature of the works, the station precinct will be closed, with platforms, 
lifts, footbridges and carpark unavailable over the weekend. 

When? After hours works (weekend, day shifts only) from 6am to 6pm on Saturday 21 
and Sunday 22 June 2025.

  

Where?

Banyo station precinct, including entrances, platforms, carpark and rail corridor.

There will be no cross-corridor access via the new lifts and footbridge (pedestrian 
detour in operation). 

On-track vehicles will access the work zones via the St Vincent’s Road level 
crossing, under traffic management. Short delays may be expected and motorists 
are requested to follow the instructions of the traffic controllers.

Impacts

Movement of trucks, elevated 
work platforms and on-track 
vehicles with flashing lights    
and reversing beepers

Construction noise, truck 
movements, operation of 
machinery and powered tools

Weekend works 
(day shifts only)

Station platforms, 
lifts, footbridges and 
carpark unavailable

Traffic management 
for safety

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience while we build you a better Banyo 
station. Works may be subject to change due to weather conditions and operational requirements.

If you would like to receive electronic copies of our works notices, please sign up at 
queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification

For more information, free call 1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au

http://queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification
tel:+611800722203
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